January 14, 2013

Dear Terisha,

I just wanted to take a moment to thank you. You've helped me so much with my back problem. When my mom met you just a little over a year ago, I hadn't been able to swing a baseball bat in five months. I had met with an orthopedist and back specialist, had numerous rounds of physical therapy, even acupuncture. But, loosening the knotted muscles in my lower back is what finally did the trick. The massage sessions and exercises that you gave were right on target. It's been such a relief to not be in pain. I had a successful sophomore and summer baseball season at the plate thanks to you. As you know, I've had a couple offers to play baseball at the collegiate level and this would not be possible had it not been for you. You continue to help me keep my back in shape, so that my dream can come true.

All my best and thank you,

Will Hudgins